
School Counselor Corps Grant (SCCG)
Advisory Board Vacancy

February 10, 2023

School Counselor Corps Grant Constituents:

The SCCG team is reaching out across the state to fill four SCCG Advisory Board vacancies.  If you are
interested to sit on the SCCG board, please submit a cover letter and resume for consideration for
immediate placement on the SCCG board through the 2023-24 school year.

Interested applicants should meet the following criteria:
The advisory board may include, but is not limited to, members:

○ (a) Who represent the departments of education, higher education, and labor and
employment; community colleges; or school districts; or

○ (b) Who have expertise in elementary, middle, and high school counseling; student
retention; counselor education; career and technical education; student support
services; career planning; pre-collegiate services and college admissions; and mental
health and suicide prevention.

Responsibilities of Board members will include but are not limited to:
● Attendance at two to four yearly virtual and/or in-person SCCG Board meetings
● The SCCG process of reviewing applications, offering feedback and making recommendations for

potential and approved SCCG grantees
● Communicating with the Colorado Department of Education’s (CDE) School Counseling

Specialists Jennicca Mabe and Brooke Morgan who manage SCCG
● A willingness to be recognized as an ambassador of the SCCG

If you are interested, please submit your resume and cover letter here by March 10, 2023.  For more
information about SCCG visit our website.

Jennicca Mabe - Colorado Department of Education School Counseling Specialist
Mabe_j@cde.state.co.us
303-923-0974

Brooke Morgan - Colorado Department of Education School Counseling Specialist
Morgan_B@cde.state.co.us
303-923-0966

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/8e25d5cff2814fe8bb69ec506f91fb85
https://www.cde.state.co.us/postsecondary/schoolcounselorcorps
mailto:Mabe_j@cde.state.co.us
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